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Comments: I am a life long Kentuckian and have been traveling to the Daniel Boone Forest since my children

were very small. Camping at the Red River Gorge in the 1970's is a big family memory for us. I want these

beautiful old trees and this wonderful part of the Kentucky landscape to be preserved following the rules and

regulations without the exceptions that allow forest managers to make their own exceptions. Complete

transparency is needed so the public can know what is being considered in time to have a say in the decisions.

 

Thank you for your attention to my comments.

 

Sincerely, Mary McCormick


